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Jockey Field, Ludlow. Shropshire. SY8 1TP
Telephone: 01584 872766    email: admin@st-laurenceprimary.com

Friday 2nd May 2025

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will 
be marked as unauthorised.

Courtesy Cup
This week’s courtesy cup
 winner goes to Olivia Price, she 
was nominated because of her 
kind attitude towards others and 
general courtesy towards 
everyone, well done Olivia.

Please join us at the next meeting of St 
Laurence's School PTA (Parent Teacher 
Association). The meeting will take place on 
Tuesday 6th May  at 7pm at the Rose and 
Crown, Ludlow. We will let the bar staff 
know where we are sitting.

We hope to see you there!

The PTA

This week a few of our pupils attended a Sports Event 
at Church Stretton Leisure Centre. The focus of the day 
was ‘Targets’ – they thoroughly enjoyed learning how 
to shoot an arrow in archery, they took part in a curling 
game and even had a game of golf on the fields! The 
children were a credit to the school on the trip and 
behaved beautifully. Well done all!

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Diary Dates

May
5th Bank holiday – school closed

6th Height and Weight Check YR & Y6

6th  PTA meeting 7pm Rose and Crown

7th  Year 4 swimming

7th  Class and sports teams' photos 

12th  Year 6 SATS Week

14th  Year 4 swimming

20th  Year 5 and Year 6 Cricket Girls Final

21st  Year 4 swimming

26th - 30th  May half Term

June
19th  Sports Day 

25th  Year 6 London Trip

26th  Year 6 London Trip

27th  Year 6 London Trip

July
1st  Year 6 Induction Day – Ludlow School

16th  Leavers Service – St Laurence's Church 10.30am

21st  Summer Holidays 
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